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I send my best wishes to the U.S. Pan Asian American Chamber of Commerce Education
Foundation (USPAACC).

Since our country was established, we have been immeasurably enriched by the contributions of
Asian American, Native Hawaiian, and Pacific Islander (AA and NHPI) commuhnities. The
diverse customs and cultures of these courageous Americans have been woven into the fabric of
our Nation, pushing us ever forward as we work together to perfect our Union.

USPAACC helps unleash the entrepreneurial potential of countless AA and NHPI dreamers and
doers. These women and men are the backbone of our economy and the glue that holds our
Nation together, putting in hard work each day to unlock incredible possibilities for all of us. In
their dedication to their communities and in their grit, hope, and drive, they embody the very best
of our American spirit. And by bringing together AA and NHPI visionaries and leaders and
providing them with the support they need to thrive, USPAACC is helping build a Nation where
no one is left behind. Your tireless work is a big reason why I have never been more optimistic
about the future of our country.

As you gather for this year’s conference, may you remain inspired by all that we can achieve in
this great Nation. I wish you all the best in the years to come.
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